





Enclosed is the JCPER official comment as well as the official comment on behalf of the ERSKC Board
of Trustees on this issue. As outlined in the ERSKC correspondence, the Board of Trustees also
expressed statutory and Constitutional concerns relative to the MAST benefit.

On behalf of the JCPER, we respectfully request your assistance in investigating this issue for any
violations of the Missouri Constitution or state statute. We look forward to your formal opinion on this

issue. If you should require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the JCPER staff
office forassistance

Representative Ward Fr
Vice-Chairman

cc: JCPER Members

Rick Boersma, Employees’ Retirement System of the City of Kansas City
The Honorable Sly James, Mayor

Troy Schulte, City Manager

William Geary, City Attorney

Vickie Thompson-Carr, Kansas City Clerk
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